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The Hon Gabrielle Williams 
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Dear Minister and LOCAL MP NAME
FUNDING FOR VICTORIAN COMMUNITY HISTORY AWARDS & PROV LOCAL HISTORY GRANTS 
I was shocked and saddened to hear that the both the PROV Local History Grants program and the Victorian Community History Awards have been unsuccessful in receiving funding in the 2024 state budget.
The Local History Grants are the only avenue for funding for many local historical societies and community groups trying to preserve, enhance and communicate our important shared history.
This highly competitive grants program, along with the awards are collectively funded for less than $500,000 and yet they offer improved outcomes for over 350 historical societies across Victoria, not to mention the many other community organisations and local interest groups who also apply. The grants and awards provide important avenues of work for over 225 professional historians in Victoria. 
Additionally, the Victorian Community History Awards are the only way that history and the important role it plays in our society and cultural identity, is formally recognised. To receive an award or commendation in front of your colleagues, friends and supporters is a great honour.
[INSERT PERSONAL PARA ABOUT YOUR CONNECTION TO GRANTS OR AWARDS IF POSSIBLE]
As a professional historian who is passionate about ensuring that our history is recognised, supported and valued as it should be, I strongly urge you to restore this modest quadrennial funding to PROV for their two programs Local History Grants Program and the Victorian Community History Awards.
I look forward to hearing from you.
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